
CLUB DE RECREIO 

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2025

Dear Members,

As we welcome March, we are excited to present this month’s 

newsletter, filled with updates, events, and insights from our club. 

With spring on the horizon, this is a time for renewal and growth, 

and we are eager to embrace all that this vibrant season has to offer. 

In this edition, we will shine a spotlight on upcoming activities, 

share important announcements, and celebrate the contributions of 

our dedicated staff. We invite you to engage with our community 

and participate in the various events planned for this month.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement. Together, 

let’s make March a month of connection and celebration!

Warm regards,

Club Management 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our exciting 

new set menu, available starting this March! 

Designed to celebrate the flavours of the season, this 

menu features a delightful selection of dishes that 

highlight fresh, locally sourced ingredients.

INTRODUCING OUR NEW SET MENU 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

We’ve got some fantastic news that will have you 

picking up your paddles in no time - our brand-new 

Pickleball facility is officially OPEN!  After all the 

hard work and anticipation, it’s time to dive into this 

fun and fast-paced sport!

OUR PICKLEBALL FACILITY IS OPEN 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

It is with a mixture of pride and sadness that we announce the 

retirement of our esteemed colleague, Mr. LUI Shing Lee, on 

31st March, 2025. After an incredible 48 years of dedicated 

service to our club, Shing Lee has become more than just a staff 

member; he is a cherished part of our community.

Throughout his tenure, Shing has exemplified commitment, 

warmth, and professionalism, touching the lives of countless 

members and colleagues. His unwavering dedication has helped 

shape our club into what it is today, and his presence will be 

deeply missed.

As we celebrate Shing’s remarkable career, we invite members 

to contribute voluntarily towards a retirement gift to honour his 

legacy and express our gratitude for his years of service. Your 

contributions are a wonderful way to show appreciation for all 

that he has done for us. 

The Club will be also hosting a Farewell Cocktail and 

Presentation Event for him on 24th March 2025 from 5:30pm to 

7:30pm for members who wish to say their farewell and express 

thanks in appreciation of his service to the Club and to 

members

Let us come together to wish Shing Lee a heartfelt farewell and 

to thank him for his invaluable contributions. 

RETIREMENT OF LONG SERVICE STAFF 





CLUB DE RECREIO 

We want to keep you informed about an important 

update regarding our locker services. 

Starting  1s April 1, 2025, there will be a new locker 

charge implemented to enhance our facilities and 

maintain the quality of service you expect.

New Locker Charge (per year): 

Top Locker:   HK$940

Middle Locker:  HK$980

Bottom Locker: HK$730

Large Locker:  HK$1,320

If you are currently using a locker, this charge will 

be applied automatically starting from the effective 

date. 

LOCKER CHARGE 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

As our community grows, we are committed to 

improving our facilities and services. This new 

structure will help us cover the costs associated 

with maintaining the parking area and ensuring it 

remains secure and accessible.

Starting from 1st April, 2025, a new motor-cycle 

parking charge will be implemented to ensure the 

ongoing maintenance and security of our parking 

area.

New Parking Rates:

Charge: $10 per hour

Maximum Payment: HK$50 per day

MOTORCYCLE PARKING IN THE CLUB 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

A friendly reminder which was previously shared in our 

last newsletter, smoking is only permitted in the 

designated smoking area within the club premises. This 

policy is in place to ensure a comfortable and enjoyable 

environment for all members.

We kindly ask that you are considerate of your fellow 

members and adhere to this guideline. 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining the 

harmony and health of our club community.

SMOKING POLICY   



CLUB DE RECREIO 

A reminder about the dress code policy at our 

clubhouse, especially during dining in our dining 

room. 

To maintain a respectful and pleasant atmosphere for 

all, we kindly advise that flip-flops and sleeveless t-

shirt are not allowed in the dining room. 

**With refer to Bye-Laws of the Club De Recreio, IV Discipline, (g). No member or subscriber 

shall appear anywhere in the club house in improper attire or in a condition which is considered 

indecent………

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us uphold 

the standards of our clubhouse. Your attention to the 

dress code ensures a welcoming environment for all 

members and guests.

DRESS CODE IN THE CLUB HOUSE   
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